VFAF Registrar Survey Form 2022

County/City: Salem City Date and Time: 9/15/2022 at 10:30 am

Observers: VFAF representatives - Roz Webb & Patty Brophy,
Registrar — Dana Oliver

Time and date of initial call or email to set this meeting: 9/9/2022 11:50 am

Time and date of response to set this meeting: 9/9/2022

Arrived on time and the Registrar cancelled the meeting with out notification.

1.} Is this your first interview with VFAF?
2.) What is your biggest concern about the upcoming election?
3.) Any other major concerns?

4.) Do you feel like you have the resources, equipment, personnel, and training needed to run an
effective election in November? Yes No Don’t Know If no, what is

missing?

5.) Do you have an adequate number of precinct staff that meet the requirements of having equally
declared Republicans and Democrats? If no, how do you plan to ensure there is party equality in poll
staffing?

6.) Did each precinct in your county/city have partisan observers for that last election (primary and
general election)?

7.) Does the county Health Department send a list of deceased people to your office every month so
that they can be removed from the voter rolls? If no, why not?

8.) What do you do when a relative notifies you that a family member is deceased and needs to be
dropped from the voter rolls?

9.) During the last election cycle (primary or general) did you have complaints from voters that
someone had voted in their name? For example, was a mail in ballot received and the voter claimed
they did not cast the mail in vote? Was there any “you already voted” scenarios?

10.) Do your absentee voter drop boxes have video monitoring that is monitored 24/7? If so, who is
reviewing the video to ensure there are no issues?



